
ASCC Themes II Subcommittee 

Approved Minutes 

Friday, February 14th, 2025              2:30PM – 4:00PM 

CarmenZoom 

 

Attendees: Conroy, Cravens-Brown, Gregoire, Hilty, Ottesen, Palazzi, Tuxbury-Gleissner, 
Vankeerbergen  

 

1) Approval of 01/31/2025 Minutes 
• Tabled  

2) ASC 3120 (new course requesting GEN Theme: Citizenship for a Diverse and Just 
World) (Previously approved by Theme Advisory Group) (Return)  

• Themes Subcommittee 
o Ottesen, Gregoire, approved with one abstention  

3) Public Health: Environmental Health Sciences 4325 (existing course approved for 
100% DL; requesting GEN Theme: Sustainability)  

• Theme Advisory Group: Sustainability 
o The reviewing faculty recommend including explicit consideration of 

the sustainability dimensions as described by the theme context 
(human-natural systems; environmental and earth systems; 
economy and governance; society and culture; engineering, 
technology and design; and health and well-being), especially given 
that students (as described in the course module calendar, page 1) 
are linked to and required to view the Ohio State Sustainability 
Institute website. They believe this would be an easy addition given 
that many of the dimensions are part of the course topics and 
discussions already.  

o Approved with one recommendation (in italics above)  
• Themes Subcommittee 

o The reviewing faculty recommend providing information within the 
course syllabus about when the creative project (syllabus page 8) is 
due, as currently it is unclear when students are expected to 
complete this project.  



o The reviewing faculty recommend providing additional information in 
the course syllabus regarding the creative project, as currently they 
feel as if the assignment description is vague (syllabus page 8). What 
sorts of materials will students be expected to create? While they 
recognize that the assignment description currently says that “You 
can use a TED talk, infographic, homemade video, or other creative 
work”, they believe it would be beneficial to students to have more 
firm guidance on the project.  

o The reviewing faculty recommend providing additional information 
throughout the course syllabus that describes how the research 
paper milestones are going to be scaffolded to support student 
writing and research (syllabus pages 7-8). Currently, it is unclear 
what feedback students will be receiving from the course instructor 
as they complete each of the five identified milestones.  

o Palazzi, Gregoire, unanimously approved with three 
recommendations (in italics above)  


